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Northern Elementary School News - 09/26/2021

End of Day Car Rider and Bus Dismissal
Dear Families- Thank you for your kind support and patience over the past several weeks. Our
transportation department has worked hard to troubleshoot new routes and iron out the
transitions unique to our building. To assist this process, NES has for the past several weeks,
started the dismissal process 10 minutes earlier to afford the timely release of students for
loading and departure.


We are pleased to report that our school-wide procedures are streamlined and reflect the
organized procedures we are accustomed to running each year.


With this, NES will be shifting to our regular dismissal time starting tomorrow, Monday
9/27/21.



Students being picked up by parents at the end of the day (Car Riders) will be dismissed at
3:30PM.
Students riding a bus or van will be dismissed at 3:40PM for the loading process.
We anticipate that our buses/vans will depart our campus by 3:50/3:55PM.






This shift should not impact or delay student's arrival home. We appreciate your understanding
as the times may shift by a couple minutes at most. Thank you kindly for your continued
support.

Important Dates
09/27: BUS 19, MORNING PICK UP will be 10 minutes later, starting 9/27.
09/27: NES Car Rider Dismissal shifts from 3:20PM to dismissal at 3:30PM.
09/27: NES Bus and Van Dismissal shifts to 3:40PM, with buses leaving site by 3:50-
3:55PM.
09/27: PBIS Launches via Schoolwide Classroom Family Zoom Meeting w/ Ms. Cal
09/28: Fire Drill
10/01: World SMILE Day! #WearYourBestSmile
10/05: World Teachers Day! #ThankATeacher
10/04-08: Fire Prevention Week
10/08: Race for Education
10/12: SPIRIT DAY- Old Farmer's Day: Dress as Produce, Farm Animal or Farmer!
10/15: District Closed- No School, Happy Farmer's Fair!
10/18: Scholastic Book Fair Week: Info to come
10/25: Red Ribbon Spirit Week: Memo to come



pdf 2021-22 Kindness Calendar.pdf Download
3.2 MB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/612bc59fda33807b019ec76e


Oct 08: RACE4ED INFO
Northern Elementary... our biggest fundraiser is coming... and
we need your help! Please see the attached flyer and help us in
raising funds for our students!



NES Race for Education Flyer.
Please share this flyer with families and friends via email

We welcome you to be a part of the NES Community and in any
capacity that you are able, a financial supporter.


The stands will be open for local friends and family to come
cheer our NES'ers on October 8th. The concession stand will be open for visitors - this is a
part of our fund raising efforts.
Please note: visitors (parents, families) are not permitted on Bostic track/field. This event
includes viewing, cheering, waving from the stands only.


We are grateful to our volunteers who can join us on the field that day.
http://www.ttsu.me/raceevent


The PTO is still seeking a Pay Pal account for online donations, however in the interim, Venmo
is available.

Masks Required - District Information Below
The District is officially operating with the expectation of mask wearing by all students, staff
and visitors. Families have been provided daily reminders of the process intended and
administrators have reached out to individuals to assist in this process.

http://www.ttsu.me/raceevent
https://s.smore.com/u/bb47/51b108da01760a530e4755f745e79389.png




Any requested exemption will require medical certification in
order to initiate the 504 process. The previous exemption form
that was issued on Saturday, September 4 is no longer valid and
families must use the new Section 504/IDEA Exemption Form
(Section 504/IDEA Mask Exemption Request Form). This
document must be received by the building principal by
09/20/21.


Information provided to families on Thursday 09/16/21:
This week Northern York transitioned to the required wearing of masks by students and staff
in school. Superintendent Kirkpatrick’s message last week served to inform families on the
rationale for this requirement and provided the next steps for families seeking medical 504 or
IDEA accommodation for their child. As noted in his communication, medical certification is a
requirement for this process.



Thursday's communication serves as a reminder to our families of the mask-wearing
requirement in school. Staff and students were provided with building-wide announcements
reminding of the mask mandate and the opportunity to get one from the nurse/office if they
forgot their mask at home.



All students will again be reminded of the mask-wearing requirement. If your child does not
have a mask, and the school has not received medical verification for the 504 process, a mask
will then be provided to your child. At this point a phone call will be made home to the family.

pdf
NYCSD Updated Exemption Process - Message to
Families.pdf

Download
152.6 KB

Family Resource: Polar Cares
Polar Cares is a clothing closet to be used by NYCSD families. Polar Cares is organized and
kept up by the Kiwanis Club of Dillsburg and members of the NYCSD staff. There is clothing
and shoes for infants through adults, along with underwear and socks in the closet. We also
have a toiletries closet and cleaning supplies as well.


There are 3 ways families can visit the Polar Cares Closet.



1. Make an appointment through the polar cares email donatepolarcares@gmail.com
2. Contact Mrs. Surubaru, psurubaru@northernyork.org -school counselor, for an

appointment.
3. Visit via the monthly Polar Cares events that will begin in October.

https://www.northernpolarbears.com/cms/lib/PA09000074/Centricity/Domain/1724/Section%20504%20IDEA%20Mask%20Exemption%20Request%20Form.pdf
https://s.smore.com/u/a096/1b9ea1335c31d80c2e9dc348456f235f.png
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/613e4bde2be45de2f1dceb7a
mailto:donatepolarcares@gmail.com
mailto:psurubaru@northernyork.org


Sapphire Parent/Community PortalSapphire Parent/Community Portal

InformationInformation

Click here to access or create your Parent Portal

Quick Links and Important Forms for You
The quick links below provide a direct link to the documents you may need. Please see the
files related to the quick links, posted below for your convenience.

1. Wish to see our NES Procedures and Routines in one location? Check out our NES
Informational Smore here.

2. Wish to see your child's report card and other important documents? Create and sign into
the Sapphire Parent Community Portal Account. This is different than the account used
for registration.

3. Wish for your child to have access to his/her school device? Verify the required NYCSD
forms after creating or signing into your account.

4. Wish to pick up your via our Car Rider line? Sign up for a Car Rider Tag which permits you
to pick your student up at the end of the day. Please see the important drop off and pick
up procedures below.

5. Wish to assist our teachers and students as a volunteer this year? Fill out the volunteer
form and complete the required clearances.

6. Wish to plan lunch for your student? Check out the Food Service menus and information.
7. Wish to stay connected with NES? We tweet daily!

pdf New Community Portal Account Directions_2022.pdf Download
311.1 KB

pdf
How to Add a student to existing Sapphire Community
Portal Account.pdf

Download
136.1 KB

pdf
Sapphire Upgrade Community Portal Parent Directions For
Pre-August 1 Accounts.pdf

Download
305.0 KB

https://northernyork-sapphire.k12system.com/CommunityWebPortal/
https://www.smore.com/5deuf
https://northernyork-sapphire.k12system.com/CommunityWebPortal/_auth/index.cfm/security/login/
https://northernyork-sapphire.k12system.com/CommunityWebPortal/_auth/index.cfm/security/login
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=gkAmTvrND0WoQEpkdeaT0YRxLeHk5y9Epq_oaI6zYwhUMTVZSVpDR1pSNDg4T0s4SFIySFZCU1kzOC4u
https://www.northernpolarbears.com/Domain/73
https://www.northernpolarbears.com/Page/90
https://twitter.com/NESPolarBears
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/610eff88262d0a537586017f
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/610eff6e1c94d40ed78e47c2
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/610f007eb2caed65b55aea08


Check out our Northern Elementary PTOCheck out our Northern Elementary PTO

FB FamilyFB Family

pdf NES 2021 Parent Pick Up Drop Off Information.pdf Download
465.1 KB

pdf NES Aug-Sept Lunch Menu.pdf Download
271.2 KB

pdf NYCSD Free and Reduced Meal Packet 21-22.pdf Download
5.0 MB

pdf NYCSD Approved 21-22 School Calendar.pdf Download
146.0 KB

Medication Reminders
Medication Reminder to Parents
Student medications may not travel to/from school with students. If your child has a
medication that must be dispensed at school, please communicate this to the school nurse
NESnurse@northernyork.org and deliver this item to the school between the hours of 8:30AM-
4:00PM.


Families may visit the District Health webpage to review the medication policy and to obtain
the medication order request forms that must be signed by a physician. Families who need
this information printed for them should contact the school office to make this request:
NESOffice@northernyork.org


Reach out to Mrs. Krammer, school nurse, with any questions at 717-432-8691 ext. 1502.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2242246709382078/
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/612ac01c93f883e34f54dcc7
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/612ac36de4daec199c1eae4d
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/610ff896c17b3cc54397f6f0
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6106e4b3d7c3f758863babc3
mailto:NESnurse@northernyork.org
https://www.northernpolarbears.com/Page/124
mailto:NESOffice@northernyork.org


NES PTO Board 2021-2022
We are so pleased to announce our 2021 PTO Board:


Co-President: Erin Stein erin_stein@yahoo.com

Co-President: Lydia Flinner lflinner815@gmail.com and
Vice President: Tanja Worrall tmworrall86@gmail.com
Secretary: Amy Harlacher amy.n.harlacher@gmail.com
Treasurer: Kiely Holcomb kiely23@hotmail.com
Interested in supporting the PTO in some capacity? Reach out to our members at
nespto1@gmail.com.


PTO Tuesday Meetings
We invite you to attend our PTO Tuesday Meetings, held in our NES Library from 7PM-8PM on
the following evenings:



November 2, 2021
January 4, 2022
March 8, 2022
May 3 2022

mailto:erin_stein@yahoo.com
mailto:lflinner815@gmail.com
mailto:tmworrall86@gmail.com
mailto:amy.n.harlacher@gmail.com
mailto:kiely23@hotmail.com
mailto:nespto1@gmail.com




This is a fantastic opportunity to offer ideas, partner further, and add to our NES Community.
Unable to attend? Our PTO Meeting notes are attached below. We look forward to
collaborating with you this year!

pdf NES PTO Minutes - Sept 7, 2021.pdf Download
278.0 KB

Help Us Raise Funds As You Shop!
Our PTO collaborates to gain funds from your regular shopping! This does not impact your
account in any way.

Box Tops Rewards earns cash for our school. This program has moved to a mobile
application. Download the app by clicking here.
Amazon School Rewards Program earns cash for our school via Amazon Smile. Use this
NES link to make your purchases on Amazon, with no impact to your account. Amazon
rewards our school with funds.

pdf Box Tops Family Letter.pdf Download
85.2 KB

pdf Box Tops How-To.pdf Download
168.5 KB

Link your Weis Club Card to Support NES!
Wish to support our NES Cubs each time you shop?
Please consider linking your Weis Club Card to Northern Elementary. This act will attribute
funds to our school, without impacting your individual points.


Just one step needed: present the unique barcode in this email and ask the cashier to scan
the barcode and your Weis Club card. That’s it, no other steps required!

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/613e5a38fde1ba900ca4f680
https://www.boxtops4education.com/
https://www.amazon.com/?&_encoding=UTF8&tag=nespto-20&linkCode=ur2&linkId=7b64c40df5e6cec52afbf171c12bbca9&camp=1789&creative=9325
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/61193435cb4437f29e67c68e
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/61193439cb4437f29e67c695


pdf Weis Club Card Helps NES.pdf Download
381.6 KB

Seeking Volunteers: Junior Achievement
Northern Elementary partners with Junior Achievement, a worldwide nonprofit organization
that presents important life skills through hands-on educational lessons focusing on financial
literacy, entrepreneurship, and work readiness. Click here to review the programs available.


Caring adults (like you) are asked to volunteer to share the JA program with students in the
classroom. Our goal is to inspire young people to value our free enterprise system and to
improve their quality of life through their understanding of financial literacy.


As a classroom volunteer, you will discover the benefits of having a direct impact on local
education and the fun of sharing your life experiences with a classroom full of students.


Interested in volunteering? See the attachment below or click here to sign up. Don't forget to
list Northern Elementary School as your school of interest and be sure to complete the
NYCSD volunteer requirements.

pdf Junior Achievement FAQ Document.pdf Download
274.7 KB

pdf Junior Achievement Electronic Sign-Up Form.pdf Download
107.4 KB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6106e3a70740389e39bfdf74
https://www.flipsnack.com/JAInspire/joanne-volunteer-overview-classroom-programs/full-view.html
https://form.jotform.com/212145344442952
https://www.northernpolarbears.com/Domain/73
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/612a666094c842ab4eb65cc2
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/611837120185526442fcdd78


Important 2021-2022 School InformationImportant 2021-2022 School Information

Visit our School Website to stay connected.

NES Connection Opportunities
Ways to Stay Connected

Website: Our website at www.northernpolarbears.com/nes has a wealth of information about
our school, along with updated calendar, teacher websites, and more. Please bookmark this
site and visit often!



Smore News: Our school news can additionally be reviewed weekly at this link: NES
Connection.



Sapphire Parent/Community Portal: Please take a moment to ensure that your contact
information is accurate in the Sapphire Parent Portal. The primary email address listed in our
system is used to send out weekly messages. If you wish to receive text message updates
from NES, please ensure that "SMS" is checked by your cell phone number in the contact
information in the Parent Portal.



Twitter: For daily highlights of school events and happenings, be sure to follow us on Twitter
@NESPolarBears!



Facebook: Follow the NES PTO on Facebook!



Thank you for your ongoing partnership in your child's educational journey at NES. We look
forward to connecting with you and your family in 2021-2022, our Year of Community!

@NESPolarBears

Northern Elementary School

657 S. Baltimore Street, Dillsb… jcal@northernyork.org

7174328691 northernpolarbears.com/Dom…

https://www.northernpolarbears.com/Domain/303
http://www.northernpolarbears.com/nes
https://www.smore.com/cekad
https://northernyork-sapphire.k12system.com/CommunityWebPortal/Welcome.cfm
https://twitter.com/NESPolarBears
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2242246709382078/
http://www.twitter.com/@NESPolarBears
https://s.smore.com/u/a9fb/01b3efcdc48bd1fcb327201e6eafa475.png
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=657%20S.%20Baltimore%20Street%2C%20Dillsburg%20PA%2017019&hl=en
mailto:jcal@northernyork.org
tel:7174328691
https://www.northernpolarbears.com/Domain/303

